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Taletso

I Wanna be a Veterinary Professional - online

Make today matter

You are cordially invited to attend the I Wanna 
be a Veterinary Professional virtual weekend, 
presented by the Faculty of Veterinary Science of 
the University of Pretoria.

ALL Grade 8 to 12 pupils are welcome to join us 
for the event during which we will explore some 
aspects of the wonderful world of veterinary 
science.

Event: 	 I Wanna Be A Veterinary 			 
	 Professional - online
Dates: 	 Friday, 7 May and 				  
	 Saturday, 8 May 2021
Venue: 	 Online - Click on the link to 		
	 register for the event:  
	 https://forms.gleEaqQvQSNVrDJNYhG9  

https://forms.gle/EaqQvQSNVrDJNYhG9

